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Upcoming Events: 
 
Week Five 
Mon 7 Nov 2016 

¶ 9:30am Berg Shield Cricket - Yr 7-9 
Cricket 

 
Tue 8 Nov 2016 

¶ 6:45pm Thank you Dinner 

¶ 8:30am Yr 10 PASS Exc. Glenbrook 
Pool 

 

Wed 9 Nov 2016 

¶ 8am PDHPE Study Morning 

¶ 5pm Year 7, 2017 Parent/Student 
Welcome Meeting @ St Thomasô 
Church 

 
Thu 10 Nov 2016 

¶ 9am Yr 10 PASS Exc. Glenbrook Pool 
 
Fri 11 Nov 2016 

¶ Remembrance Day 

¶ Year 7, 2017 Orientation Day 

¶ 8:10am Yr 11 & 12 Japanese Study 
Session 

¶ 6:30pm Year 12 Formal @ Fairmont 
Resort 

 

Week Six 
Mon 14 Nov 2016 

¶ 9:55 Police Youth Liaison Talks 
Yr 8 - P2, Yr 9 P3, Yr 10 P 4 

 
Tue 15 Nov 2016 

¶ 11:30am Year 11 Semester 2 Awards 
Ceremony 

¶ 13:25 Yr 10 PASS Exc. Glenbrook Pool 
 
Wed 16 Nov 2016 

¶ 8am PDHPE Study Morning 

¶ 8:10am Yr 11 & 12 JAPANESE Study 
Session

Dear members of the St Columbaõs community 

Last weekôs Gospel reading on Sunday 31
st
 October was Saving the Lost: 

Zacchaeus (19:1-10), which reminds all of us that we are never lost to God. 

Jesus saw Zacchaeus up a tree and called him by his name, and then 

invited Himself to Zacchaeusô home.  The crowd in the street was not 

happy, as they knew Zacchaeus to be a great sinner.  

The message of the Gospel is that we are all loved by God, even when 

we are lost.  In order to find the lost, we must seek the lost.  Faith brings 

us back to God; the lost sheep back to the Shepherd. 

HSC 2016 

This week is the end of the NSW 2016 HSC.  It serves as a reminder to 

me to communicate and thank our parents for sharing your childrenôs 

lives and development with us.  We enjoy having the opportunity to 

create a ófamily and strong community atmosphereô in our College. 

Iôve been fortunate to congratulate some of our 2016 Year 12 Graduates 

upon the completion of their final exam and Iôve asked them óHow do 

you feel?ô  Iôm not surprised by their relief and pride, but many students 

convey a sense of emptiness and loss.  Itôs important to remind our 

students how amazing they are, how much we value them and how the  

St Columbaôs Community will always be with them wherever they go.  

Their challenge and Godôs plan is to take their gifts and the lessons learnt 

from their parents, school and community out, so they can make a 

positive difference in our world. 

Emergency Procedures Practice  

1. 2 0 ï 3.00pm Thursday 24 th  November, 2016  

Bushfire Emergency Assembly & Shelter in Place Lockdown  

This is the final practice for the year and we appreciate your support in 

order to ensure the safety of all children, staff and visitors in our care. 

As many of you know, we have excellent partnerships with Blue 

Mountains emergency services and our local schools.  We have asked 

Winmalee RFS to watch our drill and provide feedback.  In the future 

(2017 onwards), we will invite the Blue Mountains Local Police 

Command and NSW Fire for their recommendations (based on specific 

scenarios that we will practice). 

St Columbaôs Catholic College has high expectations for learning in 

everything we do, including Fire and Emergency policies. 

Mrs Peta Sparkes  

Acting Principal  
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School Fees  

Please be advised that unless alternative 

arrangements have been made with the Principal, 

the Business Manager or me, 2016 fees are now 

overdue.  

If you are having difficulties with the payment of 

your school fees, I encourage you to contact me to 

discuss payment options. The Catholic Education 

Office is committed to supporting families 

experiencing genuine financial hardship. 

The School Fee Collection process has 

commenced on outstanding accounts without prior 

arrangements in place. 

School fees can be paid by Bpay, Postbillpay, 

Direct Debit, cash, EFTPOS or cheque. 

Ms Roselee Vion  

Senior Finance Officer  

2017 Enrolments  

A reminder to parents that enrolments for 2017 are 

now due.   

Contact the Enrolment Secretary, Sandra O'Brien, 

on 4754 8907 for further information. 

 

Layby Payments for Year 7, 2017  

All layby payments for Year 7, 2017 orders are 

now due. 

Orders can be picked up on Orientation Day, 

Friday 11
th
 November, however no Uniform 

Fittings will be allowed, as students will be 

participating in the Orientation program. 

Mrs Pauline Buckley  

Uniform Shop Manager  

 

Mission Mass  

On the 14th of October, five YCS members had the wonderful opportunity of attending the Parramatta 

Diocese Missionary Mass. At this event we were able to meet a variety of like-minded youth from 

primary schools and high schools alike, willing to make a change. We attended a beautiful mass and 

were able to see the amazing work being done in Cambodia by Catholic missionaries. Together, we 

from YCS, talked about the work we do and made many new contacts to further our cause. It was an 

amazing opportunity we had to participate in the event.  We had a fun time and learnt a lot. 

Imogen Kelly (Year 10)  
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Great news to share!  
Six of our Year 12 Visual Arts students works have been held back for possible inclusion in the 

Artexpress exhibitions. 

We will know in early December if they have been selected. 

Congratulations to the following students and to Ms Pranjic in guiding them throughout their senior 

years of study: 

Caitlin 
Neill 

 

Kristy 
McDonald 

 

Julietta 
Dodd 

 

 

  

Brigid 
White 

 

Hannah 
Ansell 

 

Rachel 
Florey 
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Language Perfect World Championships 2016 

results 

Students in Years 9 to 12 elective Japanese classes had the 

opportunity to participate in the Language Perfect World 

Championships this year. Over 330,000 students 

participated in different languages around the world.  

Credit Awards:   achieved in the top 20% in the world.  

Year 10: Abbey Buckle and Imogen Kelly  

Year 12: Luke Jones and Liam Holmes  

Silver Awards:   achieved in the top 5% in the world.  

Year 10: Max Cole, Emma Donohoe, Chloe Humphrys and Ezri Ebb  

I would like to congratulate them for their outstanding achievements and all those who participated in 

the Championships for their effort.   

Mrs Shizue Sato  

Leader of Learning, LOTE  

 

Maddison Goodwin, Year 7 has had her poem 'The Hunt' printed in the latest edition of SpineOut 

Online Magazine.  You can read her poem at - 

http://www.stcolumbasspringwood.catholic.edu.au/library-weblinks 

Go to - Online Subscriptions, click on SpineOut Online magazine  

 
Mrs Belinda Sefton  

Librarian   

http://www.stcolumbasspringwood.catholic.edu.au/library-weblinks
http://www.goodreadingmagazine.com.au/libraries.cfm?lib=329&src=9MnvM7AO
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We are currently on the search for great team of casuals on a fixed term contract 
basis to assist us through our peak season over the Christmas period.  

Scenic World offers a fantastic opportunity for young people to gain experience in a 
fun, yet professional environment. Our goal is to ensure every visitor has the best 

experience possible and our fantastic team of energetic and passionate staff are the key to that success.  
Please apply before the cut-off date as we will be conducting interviews on 24th and 25th of November 
with starting dates expected to be 3rd December.  


